
 

 Submission    
No 44 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO WATER NSW AMENDMENT 

(WARRAGAMBA DAM) BILL 2018 
 
 
 

Name: Mr Peter Clark 

Date Received: 3 October 2018 

 

 



This idea is one of the worst, among many bad ideas this current government has had. This will 
deliberately destroy thousands of hectares of wilderness which has inestimable value and should 

be preserved at all costs. If lost it cannot be replaced, ever. Once lost it is gone forever. Even if 
the reason given for raising the dam wall is legitimate it must solved by another means. The 
preservation of this wilderness area and its accompanying Indiginous value must be preserved at 
all costs. It must not be destroyed by this blatant vandalism. 

 


